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WTA	Congratulates	FCC	Nominee	Olivia	Trusty	
	
	
WASHINGTON,	D.C.	(June	17,	2025)	–	The	following	can	be	attributed	to	Derrick	Owens,	
WTA’s	Senior	Vice	President	of	Government	and	Industry	Affairs:	
	
“WTA	-	Advocates	for	Rural	Broadband	congratulates	Olivia	Trusty	on	her	confirmation	by	
the	Senate	today	to	serve	on	the	Federal	Communications	Commission.	From	our	work	
with	her	in	the	past	we	know	she	will	bring	valuable	knowledge	and	expertise	to	the	
Commission.	The	small,	rural	broadband	providers	we	represent	look	forward	to	engaging	
with	her	to	preserve	and	advance	universal	broadband	service,	improve	the	accuracy	of	
broadband	maps,	strengthen	cybersecurity,	and	address	other	key	issues	that	are	
important	to	our	member	companies."	
	

###	
	
WTA	–	Advocates	for	Rural	Broadband	is	a	national	trade	association	that	represents	nearly	
400	small,	rural	telecommunications	carriers	providing	broadband,	voice,	and	video-related	
services	in	the	United	States.	WTA’s	members	serve	some	of	the	most	rural	and	hard-to-serve	
communities	in	the	country	and	are	on	the	forefront	of	bringing	21st	Century	
telecommunications	services	to	rural	America.	To	learn	more	about	WTA,	visit	www.w-t-
a.org.	
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